
From: Sea Lion
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4109 Yes!
Date: Saturday, February 22, 2020 6:09:10 AM

Hello,  I support HB 4109!  Yes, STOP the aerial assault poisoning of our planet with
chlorpyrifos! The insecticide kills bees that are far more important to Oregon and our food
supply than chlorpyrifos 

Carried over from the 02-21-20 meeting & rescheduled for 3:00 pm on February, 25, 2020. 

Thank you
Ninette Jones
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